FIRST ADVISORY BOARD MEETING FOR BIOTECHNOLOGY

FRIDAY, APRIL 3, 1998

BOWIE HIGH SCHOOL

The meeting was called to order by Linnea Fletcher at 11:15 a.m.  Each individual introduced himself and herself to the group.  

Linnea introduced David Kinsey, Director of Policy at THBI.  He gave a brief presentation on the role of THBI and biotechnology in Texas.  

(Note:  A copy of David's handout is attached.  It was also distributed to Jeannine Kantz and Betty Stapp).

All meeting participants received a packet of information.  Linnea reviewed the history of the program.  The proposed curriculum is a preliminary guideline.  The content will be tailored to meet the needs of industry based on the bioscience standards and through the use of Work Keys.  

Linnea introduced Dr. Barbara Bolin, Associate VP of Workforce Education.  Barbara informed the group about work keys and how it is used.  ACC will pick up the tab for the entry-level, job profiling.  She reviewed the career path.  Questions were asked about the career pathway and how ACC courses transfer to a 4-year institution.

Linnea Fletcher went over more of the curriculum, especially the bioinstrumentation class and Internship program.  A question was asked about the internship program concerning its structure.  It was indicated that industry determines its' structure:  paid or unpaid, time spent at the site, etc.  Mary Beth Mountain, TAMU, who formerly headed-up a similar program at Uc Davis, talked bout internships and the fact that its tailored to industry.  She also mentioned the Career Placement Center at UC Davis.

Linnea Fletcher informed the group that ACC is involved in two grants on Biotechnology.

Linnea reviewed the Advisory Board pamphlet that was distributed to the group.  She indicated that everyone would be contacted in approximately a week to inquire if they are available to serve as an advisory board member.

The Culinary Arts students were given appreciation for the exemplary luncheon.

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m.

